April 24, 2013

The Perennial Farm

12017 Glen Arm Road

Glen Arm, MD  21057

FAX:  (410) 592-8338

Dear Mickey:

We spoke last week about a possible donation of plants or gift cards to our school’s Monarch Waystation and Baltimore Checkerspot Habitat.  I appreciate your patience as we determined what plants we were able to get through parents’ donations.  Below is a list of the plants and quantities that we are still trying to obtain:

	Common Name
	Scientific name
	Quantity needed

	
	
	

	White turtlehead
	Chelone glabra
	6

	Common milkweed
	Asclepias syriaca
	3

	Butterfly milkweed
	Asclepias tuberosa
	3

	Cardinal flower
	Lobelia cardinalis
	3

	Great blue lobelia
	Lobelia siphilitica
	3

	Joe-Pye Weed
	Eupatorium fistulosum
	3

	Coneflower
	Rudbeckia fulgida
	3

	Goldenrod, any
	Solidago spp.
	3


If you have any of these plants in stock, would you consider a donation to our school?  Any donation would be greatly appreciated.  I live relatively close by in Towson so I can arrange for pick up during the week or weekend, at your convenience.  Thank you so much for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Anne Wedgeworth

Parent at Riderwood and Green Team Member

(443) 465-2468

rayanne41@verizon.net

